
 

Neighborhood Stabilization Program (NSP) 1 and 3 
 

Proposed Substantial Amendment to the 2008-2012 
Consolidated Plan, including the 
2008-2010 Annual Action Plans  

DeKalb County is proposing to amend the NSP 3 2008-2012 Consolidated Plan, including 

the 2010 Annual Action and the NSP 1 2008-2012 Consolidated Plan, including the 2008 

Annual Action Plan for the purpose of closing out NSP 3. Since there is a scarcity of eligible 

NSP properties, the County will use NSP 3 funding for the purpose of acquiring, rehabbing 

and disposing of property located in NSP1 areas of greatest need. 

The change in funding source will enable the County to close out the NSP 3 requirements 

in an expeditious manner.  

All citizens are invited to view the proposed substantial amendment to this program from 

December 5, 2019 to December 19, 2019 on the DeKalb County Community Development 

website, https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/public-notices 

DeKalb County Community Development Department 
750 Commerce Drive, Suite 401, Decatur, Georgia 30030 

(404) 371-2727 
Fax: (404) 371-2742 

Monday - Friday, 8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Comment forms may be obtained and completed at the above listed location.  Comments 

may also be faxed or emailed to the Community Development Department at the e-mail 

listed below. 

 

Email: bbwilliams@dekalbcountyga.gov 
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